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Additional revenue for the City resulting from the Revenue Enforcement program for fiscal year 
2015 is $634,840. The revenue collected through the program is well above the cost of the 
program, which is approximately $247,000 for the first six months of fiscal year 2015.  
 
The City Treasurer’s Office actively pursues revenue enforcement activities through internal 
staff efforts as well as third party auditors to enforce sales, use and other tax compliance. As the 
result of an audit completed by the City Auditor’s Office, the City began pursuing revenue 
compliance in 2001. The Oklahoma Tax Commission (OTC) has continued to implement 
additional programs to improve tax collections for cities, which are discussed in greater detail in 
the following report.  The enhanced services from OTC have benefited the City, and have 
resulted in a decrease in the number of discrepancies identified through the Revenue  
Enforcement program.  The results of the program through December are $465,160 below the 
Leading for Results target.  The following is a summary of the results of the revenue 
enforcement activities administered by the City Treasurer’s Office.  

Boundary Review    $295,297 additional revenue for the City 
On a biannual basis, City staff conducts a review of all City boundaries to ensure taxpayers are 
correctly coded and remitting sales and use tax to the correct jurisdiction. Addresses coded 
incorrectly are sent to the OTC for further review and correction. Staff includes the amount 
received for the corrected addresses for a one-year period as revenue enhancements; however, 
these efforts may continue to benefit the City far beyond a single year.  In recent months, the 
OTC has enhanced efforts to improve the accuracy of new permit issuance and reduction in 
boundary issues have been noted by Treasury. 
   
Sales & Use Tax Compliance Leads  $140,805 additional revenue for the City 
Each month, Treasury staff reviews sales and use tax remittances to generate compliance leads 
for questionable and/or missing payments. Compliance leads are sent to the OTC for further 
review and collection efforts. This period, 27 questionable or missing remittances were identified 
and sent to the OTC. The $140,805 represents payments that were received this period for leads 
previously submitted.  The number of leads sent to the OTC has decreased due to the 
implementation of the OTC’s delinquent taxpayer program. 
 




